
From: Prince, Nancy
To: TCullum@nobleenergyinc.com
Cc: Axelson, John
Subject: Dillard AB10-7, API #05-123-31069, Form 27, Lab Data Results, Sample Diagram, Closure Request Letter (Nov.

2010)
Date: Wednesday, December 29, 2010 8:16:55 AM

Todd,
 
Based on the information submitted, COGCC requires no further action at this time in regard
to the pit closure at the subject location.  The Remediation Workplan (Project #5405) has
been changed to closed status in the Colorado Oil & Gas Information System.  Please retain a
copy of this email as verification of COGCC concurrence with the closure request.
 
Please give me a call if you need any additional information.
Thanks,
 
Nancy Prince
For John Axelson
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